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Last Weeks 
Offertory 
1st  Collection 
£293.10 
2nd  Collection 
£183.00  
 
 

Please pray for the sick of the 
Parish.  

Please pray for all the deceased  
of the parish. May they all rest 
in peace.  

Mass Times 
Sunday 11am 
Tues, Thurs, 10am. 
Saturday Vigil Mass 5pm. 
Confession by request. 
Holiday of Obligations Mass 12MD & 
7PM. 
Baptisms By Appointment.   

Fundraising. 
Rag & Bag £3127.00 
 

The  
Assumption  
Of   the Blessed 
 Virgin Mary 
Year B 
 

Restless Children: We come to Mass to Worship God. 
This can be difficult if children are running amok in 
church during Mass and it make it more difficult those 
other to hear. Can I ask parents if their child is a bit rest-
less would you please take them to the vestibule where 
there are seats for them and yourselves. You can still hear 
Mass as there is speakers there and still bring your chil-
dren up for blessing at Holy communion. Children are 
part of our family and are most welcome but I had a few 
complaints from others so I would ask you, let us deal 
with this situation so that all can hear Mass. I know it is 
not easy but let’s give it a try. 

A Prayer Gift. The best gift we can give to 
those with the parish, the sick, those who 
grieve or suffer is prayer but at the same 
time we need to pray for those who may 
have no joy at this time namely the homeless 
and those destitute. This gift does not cost  
but through its power perhaps many will 
benefit. 

Mass on Tuesday 10am.  Mass on  
Thursday 10am. Weekend Masses as  
normal.  

Help Needed: Because of the situation we find our-
selves in at the present time and the restrictions 
placed upon us I would urge you if possible to  
speak to any parishioners that you see to inform that 
the church is open for Mass and it would be nice to 
see them at church again. 
 
The church is a safe place to visit and all the  
protection in place so there is no reason to feel 
afraid all they have to do is phone the parish and 
book a seat. We are now one meter apart in sitting 
arrangements which means we can get more in 

Hymn Books. We are now allowed to use hymn 
Books during Mass so we will sing  as usual but with 
masks on.   

We still have no confirmation as to the use of  
Votive candles and communion  given under both 
Species. I would imagine that will be the last thing to 
be implemented. 

Children’s Liturgy and catechesis  will commence  
Again in September, date to be announced. If your 
child is of the age to commence  first holy commun-
ion classes and confirmation classes please see Sr 
Caroline or myself. 

I am proposing to  restart the Pastoral Parish Council around 
about September. I require 3 to 4  people who would wish to 
get involved. At the same time we will be looking for mem-
bers for the Finance Committee  we require  3 to 4 .at the same 
time .   

Upcoming Events 
Divine Mercy Group, date to be announced. 
Adult Catechesis Course for parents. 
  

Covid New Update: There is no need to 
book seats for Mass. Masks still must be 
worn. Hand cleaning as usual and also 
contract tracing still applies. 


